

## **GERRISH TOWNSHIP**

## David Udy, Supervisor

2997 E. Higgins Lake Drive Roscommon, MI 48653 (989) 821-9313 (telephone) (989) 821-8627 (fax) supervisor@gerrishtownship.org

## SUPERVISORS REPORT APRIL 12, 2022

- On Tuesday March 8th. I participated in a meeting of the township Board of Review as a non-voting member to prepare for March Board of Review.
- At 6:00 p.m. that same day I chaired the Township Budget Hearing. Residents reviewed the 2022-2023 budget, and asked questions
- At 6:30 p.m. that same day I delivered the State-of-the Township address high lighting accomplishments of the previous year.
- At 7:00 pm. That same day I chaired the regular Township board meeting.
- March 9th. I participated in interviewing candidates for township employment
- Thursday March 10th. I met with resident in my office to clarify issues of his concern regarding the proposed sewer project.
- Friday March 11th. I attended a special township work session.
- On Monday March 14<sup>th</sup>. I attended the afternoon session of Board-of Review from 3:00-9:00 p.m.
- On Tuesday March 15 I attended the afternoon session of Board-of-Review from 9:00-3:00 p.m.
- On Wednesday March 16<sup>th</sup>. I participated in a zoom meeting with a Michigan State House Representative discussing grant funding opportunities for our sewer project.
- I met with Gary Bartow, engineer from F&V to continue working on our sewer project on Friday March 25th.
- On Tuesday March 29<sup>th</sup>. I participated in a zoom call with DNR employees to continue discussions about joining our sewer project at the North Higgins Lake State Park.
- On Friday March 30 I attended the final township budget meeting for 2022.

David Udy